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Now accepting new patients.

Happy Thanksgiving!

7th Annual Food Drive

Advanced Wellness Workshops
http://lakelandchiro.net/events-wellness-workshops/

Workshops are 30 minutes long and free to attend. We can help you and your family establish 
reasonable, realistic goals for your well-being and health. Limited seating...call us to reserve yours today!

This holiday season, offer a helping hand to those less fortunate by donating to our community food drive. 
Over the past five years, Lakeland Chiropractic’s food drive has helped our communities donate over 6,600 

items to local food pantries. Your donation can be dropped off at our office from November 3rd-25th. If you 
know of someone in need, please let us know so we can help distribute directly to those in our surrounding 

community. All surplus will be donated to the Cedar Grove Area Food Pantry. Reorganize your kitchen cup-
boards, get your family & children involved, and help make a difference. Thank you for your continued efforts!  


